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Doyle, Dan

From: MacDonald, David

‘Sent; Tuesday, September 20, 2011 4:36 PM
To: AfterlreneCT

Subject: FW. irene aftermath; my opinion

From: bob pitre [mailto:bpitre9743@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2011 4:36 PM
To: MacDonald, David

Subject: irene aftermath; my opinion

It is my opinion, based solely on my personal experience, is that the responding organizations
and personnel did well. We lost power for a short period. Our roads were reasonably accessible;
especially rte 25 considering the seemingly eternal and jammed-up project at the 25/ 59
intersection, _

The workers, including police, CL&P, Road and forest cleanup folks were courteous, friendly,
helpful, and, most importantly, competent.

bob pitre o

9/23/2011



